Mount Vernon Exploratory PTO Executive Committee
February 22, 2021
Ex-Officio Meeting via Zoom due to Covid-19

OFFICERS PRESENT: Jennifer Puryear, President; Meredith West, Past President; Elene Garrison, Vice
President; Emileigh Greene, Treasurer; Anne Marie Braham, Secretary; Jennifer Westbrook, Principal;
Ann Harper, Teacher

l. “One and Done” Fundraiser - March 22-26, 2021
a. Publicity
i. Letter from PTO explaining “One and Done” to go in Tuesday Folder
ii. “Skate Night” style stickers to be sent home with students leading up to the
event
b. Student Prizes
i. Each student who participates will receive a die cut Trojan. Trojans can be taped
on teachers’ doors or class bulletin boards with the name of the student. Ann
has template and will send to PTO to cut out.
ii. Each class with 100% participation will receive an extra 30 min recess.
iii. Each student who donates $10 will receive free ice cream ticket to be used on
their class ice cream day. Have tickets from Fall Festival we can use.
iv. Each student who donates $50 will receive cup and candy.
v. Each student who donates $100 will receive water bottle.
vi. Each student who donates $200 will receive t-shirt and can choose size and
between 2 designs.
vii. Each grade level will have a class winner that will get a pizza party.
viii. Winning teacher will receive $500 for classroom use; 2™ place teacher will
receive $250 for classroom use.
c. Logistics of Collecting Money/Giving Prizes
i. Teachers have an Infinite Campus Roster with names of their student in their
class and columns for each category of prize
ii. Money to be collected daily or at the end of the week — TBD
iii. Deliver prizes after car riders in the morning
d. Celebration —Friday, 3/26, weather permitting
i. ldeas
1. Obstacle Course — no equipment sharing due to Covid
2. DJ—Freeze Dance
3. No food — Covid restrictions
4. Silly string, throwing pies, dunk tank?
ii. Each grade will participate during their connection times (50 minutes), but have
to ensure they stay in their own pods
iii. Need 5 stations — Kindergarten and 5" grade have 5 classes, all others have 4
iv. PTO can assist during the celebration

Submitted by Anne Marie Braham, Secretary



